
 
From: BELENYESSY Zsuzsanna   
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 9:10 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Subject: Decision VII/8f (European Union) and MOP request ACCC/M/2021/4 (European Union) - 
draft action plans on the EU’s compliance with the Aarhus Convention 
 

Dear Fiona and Colleagues, 
 

We would like to inform you that as requested by the Compliance Committee, and as 
anticipated in our email of 1 July 2022, addressed to the Committee, the European 
Commission has prepared an action plan on the EU’s compliance with the Aarhus 
Convention.  

 
A separate action plan has also been prepared for case ACCC/C/2015/128 on state 
aid. 
 
Both plans are attached, and will also be published shortly under the News section of 
the relevant webpage of DG Environment: https://ec.europa.eu/environment/aarhus/ 

 
Best regards, 

 

Zsuzsanna BELENYESSY  
Legal Officer, Aarhus Convention 
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